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Universal Square 
Devonshire Street North 
Manchester 
M12 6JH 

 
 

Group Commercial Directorate 
 
Dear supplier, 
 
Acceptance of Tender for CIPD Learning Provision for Department for Transport 
Staff. 
 
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, I accept your tender dated 09/08/2024 
for the above-mentioned Contract. The attached contract details ("Order Form"), contract 
conditions and the Annexes set out the terms of the contract between Bespoke 
Professional Development and Training Ltd and Department for Transport for the 
provision of the deliverables set out in the Order Form.  
  
We thank you for your co-operation to date and look forward to forging a successful working 
relationship. 
 
No other form of acknowledgement will be accepted. Please remember to include the 
reference number above in any future communications relating to this contract.  
  
The Order Form will be countersigned and will create a binding contract between the two 
named parties. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Carwyn Jenkins CIPS 
by authority of the Secretary of State for Transport 
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